Stacy Radford

From: Derek Albertson

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 8:44 AM

To: Stacy Radford

Subject: Re: 23 SITE 9 - 125 Depot Road, Uncasville

Hi Stacy. No comments at this time from the WPCA. No pronounced sewer or water connections. Thanks,
Derek

Derek J. Albertzon
Superintendent/Administrator

CTDEEP Operator IV (Treatment) / NEWEA Operator IV (Collections)
M.A., Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montville-ct.org
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From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 1:31 PM

To: tcummings@claengineers.com <tcummings@claengineers.com>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>; Paul
Barnes <PBarnes@montville-ct.org>; Derek Albertson <dalbertson@montville-ct.org>; Michael Kirby
<chfsanit@uncashd.org>

Cc: Liz Burdick <lIburdick@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Subject: 23 SITE 9 - 125 Depot Road, Uncasville

Good Afternoon:

Please review the Application number 23 SITE 9 for the above mentioned property using the link below. Please forward
your comments to my attention by September 21, 2023.

https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/23-site-9-125-depot-road/

Please contact me with any questions or if you need hard copies of the documents.

Thank You!

Stacy Radford

Administrative Assistant — Dept. of Land Use & Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6779



